

26th April 2015[image: ]The Church is Open Monday to Friday  from 10 a.m. to Midday for quietness and private prayer. All are welcome.


Today is the fourth Sunday of Easter

Hymns: 565 , 35 ( chorus ) , 337 , ( 506 , 434 , 540 ) , 97


TODAY	10.00 am	Parish Eucharist with Sunday School
	11.30 am	Baptism
	2.00 pm	Baptism
	6.00 pm	Evensong
		
MONDAY	 9.30 am	Parent and Toddler group
	7.30 pm	Evening M.U. Speaker : Rev. Nick Sandford on 
		“Prison Chaplaincy”
			
TUESDAY	2.00 pm	Mother’s Union : Holy Eucharist 
	
THURSDAY	10.30 am	Holy Eucharist followed by tea /coffee
	6.00 pm	Clergy Surgery for booking of baptisms, banns and 
		weddings etc.   No appointments necessary. 

NEXT SUNDAY		Easter 5
		Acts 8:26-40 , 1 Jn. 4:7-21, Jn. 15:1-8
	10.00 am	Family Eucharist with Baptism
		Followed by tea / coffee
	6.00 pm	Holy Eucharist





PARISH NOTES

Thankyou : Jacqui Godrich has asked me to express her thanks to all who have given cards, prayers and kind words  to the family following the passing away of Mike.

Parish Dinner : Friday 8th May in the Golf Club ( 7 for 7.30 p.m. ). Three course meal £14 per head.  The booking form for food choices is at the back of church. Please fill out your name as soon as you can if you are able to join us.  Family and friends are welcome to come along for what is always a very enjoyable social evening.  FINAL CHANCE TO PUT YOUR NAME DOWN WILL BE NEXT SUNDAY !!

PCC Meeting : Sunday 10th May at 4.30 p.m.
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AD Conference : Sunday 17th May at 4.30 p.m. in Ystradgynlais.  The speaker will be Canon Padraig Gallagher on Prayer. All are welcome to join us. Please ask if you will need a lift.

Retirement : Laurence and Gaynor Hughes will be retiring from leading our Parent and Toddler group in 2 weeks. I am sure we are all very grateful as a Church for the wonderful leadership they have given to this successful group for many years.  I am sure we also thank all the leaders who help in the running of this group and I am very grateful to Marilyn Lewis who has offered to take the lead role in the Parent and Toddler  Group to continue the good work that Laurence and Gaynor have done. Do let families with young children know about this group - many benefit from the fellowship enjoyed while the Children play in a safe environment.

Youth Club: as you know the Youth Club is taking a break on Thursday evenings for the time being.  We are hoping to restart this group following the May half term holiday. If you would be able to help as a leader in this group we would be very pleased to hear from you. Please let me know.


Did you know that William Tell and his family were avid bowlers? Yes, it's true. But, unfortunately, all the bowling league records were destroyed in a fire, so we will never know for whom the Tells bowled.
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